
Dear Supervisor Ted Williams. 

Please rescind CCAO on September 14. 

If you do this along with your colleagues  

our Mendocino County residents will benefit  

instead of losing our environmental health 

and our local economic benefits. 

Esther Faber 

your constituent 

in Little River, CA 

 


